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May 4, 2017 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

 

RE: I-89 COLCHESTER - SWANTON 

 
 

Please be advised beginning Monday, May 08, 2017 the Vermont Agency of 

Transportation in conjunction with The Gorman Group, LLC. will begin the repaving of 

I-89 northbound and southbound lanes between Exit 16 in Colchester & Exit 21 in 

Swanton along with the on/off Exit ramps throughout. The expected completion date is 

September 29, 2017. 

 

This project will consist of grinding the existing pavement followed by surface 

preparation to include patching, pothole repairs, crack sealing then resurfacing, new 

pavement markings along with other incidental items. Also included will be the 

upgrading of Exit 17 traffic signals.   

 

During this construction period, motorists should expect traffic flow to be maintained at 

all times.  However, the speed limit within the construction zone will be reduced to 55 

mph.  Motorist should be aware that fines are double for speeding within a construction 

zone.  We ask motorists to use extreme caution while traveling through the zone.   

 

Anyone with questions or concerns regarding the project may contact Stephanie Barrett, 

Public Relations Officer at 802-862-6085.  I will be emailing you weekly with any 

construction updates.  You may also visit http://countonitinc.com/89-colchester-swanton/ 

for construction updates.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

COUNT ON IT BUSINESS SERVICES, INC. 

 

 

Stephanie B. Barrett 

Contracted Public Relations Officer 
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